
 

 

7/10/08 General Meeting Minutes Louisville Coalition of Neighborhoods 
Metro United Way  
 
Balance as of 6/30/08 $5,166.24 
Present: Mary Garry, Judy Meadows, Anna Wooldridge, Luther Brown, Linda Thomas, 
Judy Meadows, Tom Beckerer, Kristen Anderson, Gwendolyn Kelly, Kevin Triplett, 
Mike Gramig, Janet Dakan, Jen Hurley, Kerri Howard, Mary Rose Evans, Ward 
Robinson, Jack Francis,  Nick Morris, Leah Mc Kinley, Curtis Brown, Melvin Ewing, 
Betty Thompson, Dick Dickerson, Wanda Stanley, Doug Magee, Tom Rueff, Gene 
Bolin, Renee Stigall, and Robert White 
 
Light meal (sandwiches from Wall Street Deli) served at 6:00 Meeting opened by Chair 
Judy Meadows at 6:30PM. With introductions.  Door prize won by Mike Gramig from 
Tyler Park. 
 
Speakers; Chief Robert White, Renee Stigall and District Resource Officer Kristen 
Anderson. Renee brought handouts.  Look at LMPD information on web site 
LouisvilleKY.gov 
 
Thefts from cars remain the top crime in area; some of this can be avoided by locking 
your car and not leaving valuables in the car. 
 
There is growing concern about illegal activities in vacant homes with the surge in 
foreclosures.  Report all suspicious activity to 574-LMPD the anonymous number. Or 
call 311. Don’t be afraid to report suspicious behavior, criminals count on fear.  
 
Learn who your District Resource officer is.  Invite your resource officer or Renee Stigall 
patsy.stigall@lmpd.loukymetro.org to your meetings.  
 
Block watches help keep Louisville in the top ten safest neighborhoods of our size. 

Keep police accountable 
Work with Police 
Hold each other accountable 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00PM 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary Garry  


